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MONDAY, AUGUST 7, 1989 CONTINUED 

ATTEST: 

000916 THOMPSON AUDIO VISUAL INC TRAINING 100.00 

001009 CITY OF TULSA CHARGES 155.17 

TULSA COUNTY TREASURERS PAYROLL ACCOUNT 
B90807 JOHN F. CANTRELL NET PAY 6,583.57 
890807 JOHN F. CANTRELL NET PAY 677.42 
890807 JOHN F. CANTRELL NET PAY 273 

Moved by Selph, seconded by Rice, that this meeting be recessed. Upon 

roli cali, Harris, yes; Rice, yes; Selph, yes. Motion carried. 

DIST T ATTORNEY 
918571 XEROX CORPORATION SUPPLIES 821.00 
001092 THE SANFORD COMPANY SUPPLIES 145.00 
001210 LANA LEIGHTON GOTCHER SERVICES 14.00 
001228 DATCC PAYROLL 1,332.99 

DA-DRUG ENFORCEMENT PROGRAM 
001091 JACK NADEL, INC. SUPPLIES 104.37 
001202 NEWSPAPER PRINTING CORP. SERVICES B9.10 
001225 AMERICAN PAGING INC. SERVICES 612.98 
001227 DATCC PAYROLL 990.45 

DA-BOGUS CHECK PROGRAM 
001226 DATCC PAYROLL 14,512.01 
(THE ABOVE CLAIMS MAY BE SEEN IN THE OFFICE OF THE COUNTY CLERK) 

(Agenda of meeting was posted in the Courthouse Administration Lobby at 9:23 
a.m., on Tuesday 8, 1989) 

MANAGEMENT CONFERENCE 

AUGUST 10, 1989 

The Board of County Commissioners of Tulsa County met at the hour of 9:00 

a.m. with the following members present: John Selph, Chairman; Melvin C. Rice, 

Lewis Harris, Members. Members absent: none. Others present: Sheriff Stanley 

Glanz, Tom Roach, Jim Norton, Dick Blakeley, Bill Bledsoe, Herb Reed, Caralee 

Adams, Sonya Colberg, Nancy Cooper, Wayne Carr, Clay Edwards and Melody Bishop. 

John Selph, Chairman, presiding, called the meeting to order at 9:00 a.M., 

and the following business was transacted: 

Moved by Harris, seconded by Rice, to approve the request, on behalf of 

William R. Grimm, representing the Trustees of the Tulsa County Law Library, to 

pay for Law Library books in the amount of $7,316. damaged due to water leak. 

Upon roll call, Harris, yes; Rice, yes; Selph, yes. Motion carried. (Clerk's 

Misc. File No. 128393) 

A detailed discussion of the criminal justice system and proposed bond 

election was held. Chairman stated all options based on the Citizens' Advisory 

Committee recommendations and studies conducted had been reviewed. He stated 

Tulsa County should proceed with Option I-Phase I, and consider Phase II at a 

later date. The finalized package will include the following: 1) 1,250-bed 


